
To Whom It May Concern:
 
I am in favor of the native people of the Northern Territory having 
freedom to make decisions concerning their own well-being and future. 
 
I am in agreement with COOPERATION NOT INTERVENTION.
 
Respectfully,
 
Sharon "Blue" Campbell

P.S. As a result of ten years of research for a novel I am writing, I have 
become very familiar with the long history
of struggle and disappointments experienced by Australia's indigenous 
people. It is my hope that the Australian
Government will make the right choice to empower the native people. 
 The world is watching.
 
 
 
 
 
 




